
WHO: 	� Students who will be attending Justice High School (any grade) in 
the 2021-2022 school year or those who will be 7th or 8th graders 
(any school) and live within the Justice High School boundaries

WHAT: 	 JUSTICE ROWING LEARN-TO-ROW 

WHEN: 	 June 22–24, time TBA

WHERE: 	Sandy Run Regional Park

 

No experience necessary! 
No fee to attend—it’s easy to get started.

Complete the registration, take a swim test, and you are ready to  
learn to row. Get the details at justicerowing.org.

Parents are welcome.

a fun, free summer experience June 22–24

JUSTICE ROWING invites you to

LEARN-TO-ROW

LET’S ROW!

LEARN justicerowing.org
CONTACT justicerowing@gmail.com
FOLLOW @JusticeRowing


